School of Music and Performing Arts for everyone
The School of Music and Performing Arts (Kulturskolen) offers teaching and activities for all children and young people who want to learn more about art and culture. At the School of Music and Performing Arts you can learn to dance, sing, play an instrument, write, act, draw, sculpt or produce films. Many of our students make new friends and feel part of a community.
The School of Music and Performing Arts has expert professional teachers. We can teach students in groups with other children and young people, or individually. Teaching mainly takes place after normal school hours. 

Who can attend the School of Music and Performing Arts?
All children and young people can attend the School of Music and Performing Arts. We offer teaching in various art subjects for both beginners and advanced students. Adults over 18 may also apply for a place at the school.

How much does it cost? 
There is a charge for attending the School of Music and Performing Arts. Some local authorities offer payment-reduction schemes or free courses. Many Schools of Music and Performing Arts have schemes for borrowing instruments or equipment. To find out more about the costs involved, please contact klepp.kulturskule@klepp.kommune.no.

How do I apply for a place at the School of Music and Performing Arts?
To apply for a place at the School of Music and Performing Arts for you or your child, please contact klepp.kulturskule@klepp.kommune.no.
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